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Thanks to your support for our Interntional Bake Off last week, 

sales of the delicious bakes raised £76.57 for  School Fund. 

 On Tuesday the children took turns cycling on the 

Turbo Trainers as their challenge for Children in Need.  

Collectively they cycled an incredible 1000 miles over the day 

and we have raised a total of £110.21 for the charity.  Thank 

you for all your donations and for the loan of bikes! 

      

Sales of poppies raised £25 for the Royal British Legion  

If you happen to be clearing out old toys before Christmas and 

have any small figures of pirates, mermaids, superheroes or 

houses, scenery etc. we will happily take them off your hands!  

We will be using them in our Literacy work across school in the 

coming weeks.  We already have lots of small animals and 

vehicles so we do not need any more of those. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 19th Nov 

 Choir – if any children wish to 

join please email the office 

to get a consent form 

Tues 20th Nov 

 Dodgeball (8.10am) 

 Sports Club (after school) 

Thurs 22nd Nov 

 Good Morning 

Hemingbrough (8.10am) 

Fri 23rd Nov 

 Non Uniform day in 

exchange for a tombola 

prize 

 Tuckshop 

New Appointments 

We will be welcoming two new teachers in January as 

replacement for Mrs West.  Mrs Whitfield will be working in EYFS 

class on Wednesdays and Mrs McBride will be working in Year 4 

on Thursdays and Fridays.  They will both be visiting school before 

Christmas to meet the children.   

Christmas Fair 

FAN Club would like to thank 

everyone who has already 

volunteered to help with the 

Christmas Fair on Thursday 

29th Nov.    Any more offers of 

help are always welcome! 
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